
ELECTRICAL SAFETY RECALL 

Lagos 90w LED Slim Batten 1200mm 
Linear Lighting Fixture Model No: 21001/05 

Sold by Bunnings Warehouse stores from 1 December 2019 to 23 September 2022

Identification: 

This model is branded Brilliant  
Lighting and matches the photograph 
and packaging above. The impacted 
lights have the batch code VR2821 or 
VR3821on the back of the unit.

Defect: The light's LED components could overheat causing the housing to distort, 
melt or ignite.

Hazard: The product may ignite and catch on fire causing serious injuries, death or 
property damage.

Action to take: Consumers should immediately stop using the light fitting;

1. If the product is connected by a plug, remove it and return the product to the
nearest Bunnings Store for a refund.

2. If the product is hardwired and requires an Electrician to remove it, contact
Brilliant Lighting to make arrangements for a service call to remove and replace
the product with a similar fixture or to provide a refund.

Contact Details: For further information, contact Brilliant Lighting by phone on  1800 
879 625 (Monday to Friday, 9am-5pm), email at support@brilliantlighting.com.au or 
visit https://www.brilliantlighting.com.au/recall/lagos

See www.productsafety.gov.au for Australian product recall information 

http://www.productsafety.gov.au/
https://www.brilliantlighting.com.au/recall/lagos



